
Dale Bickel

From:

	

Langham, Troy <TroyLangham@iheartmedia.com >
Sent:

	

Thursday, June 08, 2017 5:05 PM
To:

	

Dale Bickel
Subject:

	

KBIG-FM1 BESTA-20170519AAK

Dear Mr. Bickel,

Please dismiss the application BESTA-20170519MK. We have resolved the technical issues and the faci'ity is now
operating full time, at licensed parameters.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Best Regards,

Troy Langham
FCC Engineering Supervisor
Hea rtMed ia
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